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Friday 4th September 2020               

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to welcome everyone back to a new school year and hope all our children and families have a 

had a lovely summer holiday. A special welcome to the new families starting this term. I do hope that your first 

days with the school are happy ones, and that your children settle in quickly. 

 

We have had lots more success with parents & carers coming on to the site and dropping off children today. 

From now on parents and carers will be able to come onto site at the beginning and end of each day to drop 

off and collect children. We appreciate that things are very different and we are all working together to find 

safe solutions.  Please bear with us as we continue to follow the latest government guidance.   

 

We would like to thank you for helping all our children to prepare so well for the new measures we have in 

place at school.  The children are following all the changes remarkably well.  They have been extremely well 

behaved and we are very proud of them all.  Thank you! 

 

PE Arrangements 

From Monday 7th September, children can wear their PE kits to school on the days they have PE lessons.  Please 

see the table below for the day your child should wear their PE kit. 

Class  PE Day 

Nursery AM Friday 

Nursery PM Friday 

Class 1 Thursday 

Class 2 Thursday 

Class 3 Tuesday 

Class 4 Tuesday 

Class 5 Wednesday  

Class 6 Wednesday  

Class 7 Monday & Wednesday 

Class 8 Monday & Wednesday 

Class 9 Thursday 

Class 10 Thursday 

Class 11 Tuesday 

Class 12 Tuesday  

Class 13 Monday 

Class 14 Monday  

 

The appropriate school PE kit is the same for both boys and girls and is available to be purchased from the 

following website:  https://sandnworkwear.co.uk/school-wear/Delves%20Lane 

Cold weather PE kits can be worn in the colder months.   

Appropriate PE kit includes: 

• Plain sky-blue or white t-shirt   
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• Plain navy-blue shorts. 

• All black plimsolls or appropriate sports footwear. 

• Plain navy-blue hoody – cold weather only. 

• Plain navy-blue jogging bottoms – cold weather only. 

 

Reading Books 

Please return any reading books to school that children used last term.  They can be placed in the blue bin at 

the school gate.  The blue bin will be available until Friday 11th September.   

 

Social Distancing 

Please can we thank parents and carers for remembering to: 

• Socially distance from other families 

• Only one parent or carer to drop off and collect children 

• Parents & Carers to leave the site as soon as they have dropped off or collected their child. 

 

We appreciate all your support.  Please remember to telephone or email the school office with any queries you 

may have. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

B Woods 
Mrs Woods  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


